
April 2024

Dear parents, 

As April draws to a close I hope we have seen the back of the rain 
and look forward to warmer summer months ahead. Remember to 
send children in with a water bottle each day please. 

Year 6 have their end of year exams starting soon, we are incredibly 
proud of them for working hard over the last few months - attending 
boosters, tutoring and showing a great work ethos in class every day. 
Whatever happens you have already made us proud. A huge thanks 
to all the teachers who have also worked tirelessly to ensure the 
children are ready. 

We all look forward to our first whole school sports day on May 23rd 
at Croydon Arena. 
https://www.better.org.uk/leisure-centre/london/croydon/croydon-s
ports-arena This will be an exciting day where all children will be able 
to experience competing on an athletics field and track. We are so 
lucky to have this around the corner. 

Mrs Berthoud

Spring term 
attendance

RN - 97.1%
RS - 98.2%
1K - 94.5%
1R - 93.1%
2W - 94.1%

2K - 93%
3M - 93%

3W - 95.9%
4S - 94.6%
4Y - 94.6%
5E - 92%

5S - 91.9%
6S - 95.3% 
6B - 91.4%

Well done to RN, RS, 
3W and 6S

Netball update

On Friday 19th April  the Y5 /Y6 Netball team  
competed in the final of The Croydon Schools 
Netball League.                            

 They played magnificently  narrowly missing out 
on the final.  The team had a brilliant afternoon 
displaying fantastic teamwork and skills.

The girls are looking forward to continuing their 
netball development and challenging for the title 
next year.  

Well done girls!

https://www.better.org.uk/leisure-centre/london/croydon/croydon-sports-arena
https://www.better.org.uk/leisure-centre/london/croydon/croydon-sports-arena


Year R, 1, 2, 3 and 4 trip to Polka Theatre

Children in Reception, Year 1, 2, 3 
and 4 were treated to an afternoon 
at the theatre on Thursday 18th April. 
They travelled to the Polka Theatre in 
Wimbledon to see ‘Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’ a traditional English story.  

“I loved the singing”, “They did silly 
voices”, “There was a puppet”, “That 
was the best thing I have ever seen 
ever”. Thanks to staff for taking the 
children on this amazing, memorable 
experience. 

ELP trip to Buckingham Palace

Children in the ELP visited Buckingham 
Palace to end our ‘Castles and 
Knights’ unit. We were able to see the 
guards and ask some questions about 
King Charles too. We ended the 
afternoon having a picnic in St James 
Park before returning to school. 

The children had a lovely time and 
want to visit the Palace again some 
time soon. ‘King Charles has some 
lovely cars’ 
‘Maybe we can live here one day’

Eco Council trip to Borough Market

Members of the Eco team went to Borough 
Market to learn how to be a young 
marketeer. They planted carrots and 
French beans with Gardener Chris. Thank 
you School Food Matters for another lovely 
day.

Y~ when selling you need to make sure 
everything is visible make like a mountain. 
And don’t forget the price . 

B~ today was a good day as we go to try 
different foods and learn how to plant 
things. 


